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 Mark Guthrie COMMNT2016/6620/P 03/01/2017  12:28:25 From my understanding of the plans, the proposed extension involves knocking through two exterior 

load bearing walls which are the the foundation of the building.  As this is a terraced property and 

adjoins No. 7 Kingdon Road (my property), I am concerned that insufficient regard has been given to 

the possible impact upon the foundations of the adjoining property.  I should wish to know what 

safeguards will be taken to ensure that there is no adverse impact on adjoining properties.
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